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We climbed up the hill, stepping over beaten down dried stalks and sage 
brush onto the grounds of the four room elementary school. Children seated 
in their classrooms spontaneously rose to their feet calling out the screened 
windows; “Senior Lee, Senor Lee!” Jeff Keiser, of Camp Sonshine Nebraska, 
and Wiley Ruberg of Camp Sonshine Maryland and I met with the director 
and the next day, the Camp Sonshine team shined on the 150 kid campus. 
The school house rocked with fervor and excitement as the children sang 
songs like: “Hallelu, Hallelu, Hallelu, Hallelujah, Gloria a Dios”!

We played competitive group games, and then we had an awesome Bible 
lesson. Jeff, holding up a peso bill equivalent to $20usd, asked the kids, 
“Who wants this?” Of course, every kid was dancing around like they had 
ants in their pants raising their hands and screaming out “Yo! Yo!”. Then, he 
rubbed it in the dirt, and said, “If I spit on it, and rip it in half… how many still 
want it?” In spite of everything, again, they emphatically wanted to claim it. 
He asked them, “why?”. They responded; “Porque se vale” (Because it has 
value!) Jeff said; “it’s the same with you.” “Sometimes you do bad things and 
sometimes others do bad things to you. Even though you get dirty, or are 
abused, torn apart and feel guilty, you still have value and God always loves 
you. Jesus is there to forgive you, clean you up and put you back together 
again.” I watched as tears rolled down the cheeks of one of the older girls as 
she clutched her stomach and then her face in emotion. We prayed for the 
children to receive Christ’s cleansing forgiveness and redemption.

We are so grateful for the four day fun packed, high energy ministry of the 
Camp Sonshine Team. We are also so appreciative for every one of you who 
make it possible for us to minister to children here in Mexico and also to reach 
out through our video Bible schools, making disciples throughout the Spanish 
speaking world. Thank you for your prayers and generosity. Together we are 
changing lives.

Together We are LifeSavers!
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GIVE ONLINE:
http://www.lsmi.org/donating.html

To Forgive You...
Jesus is There

Mezcales, Mexico
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All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those 

projects. If the need has been met for a designated 
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Prayer & Opportunities!
1. �Protection, provision and favor, that the Gospel 

has free course in Mexico and beyond.

2. �Food relief fund to provide beans and rice to 
needy families.

3. �Children’s clothing in good condition sizes 4-12 
both boy and girl; sizes 4-16 for girls.

4. �Pray that Vida, our Spanish Bible institute 
raises up more dis-ciples that plant more 
churches in more countries

5. �Pray that Vida will produce new courses. We 
need $1,200 for video production and $400 for 
the manual.

Thanks for praying!


